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Dear brothers and sisters,		  AUGUST 2025 

We greet you in the name of the Lord, always giving thanks for the glorious hope that He gives.

In these last two months, I have not had any outings. As a family, we have been spending a very special time with Norma’s 
sister. She died a few days ago. Her husband works in Bolivia, and her only son lives in Spain. Until they were able to come, 
we were with her. There were times I needed to find blood donors, and other times, I had to be available to care for her in her 
hospitalization. I had to cancel a trip to Salta and stay with Norma. However, the Lord has been using me during this time to 
counsel people from my computer.

I have continued my witness to the Mormons and Jehovah’s Witnesses here. It is very difficult 
to attract the attention of the Jehovah’s Witnesses, as they are prohibited from reading literature 
other than that of the watchtower organization.  However, I continue to promote our facebook 
page in a local newspaper that reaches many homes. At the same time, I post posters around the 
city telling the truth about Jesus Christ.  Please pray for the Jehovah’s Witnesses here.

The Mormon facebook page is the busiest, as you can see in the photo. The page has 9,000 
followers. I have spoken with many Mormons, especially elders (missionaries). Some have 
begun to question what they have been taught, but some have decided not to continue speaking.  
Please pray for the Mormons to accept Christ as their Savior.

I ask you to continue praying for wisdom, and also for protection, direction, and patience.
This is a time to sow, trusting that His Word will not return empty.  Your support through  prayer is 
a comfort in this lonely and difficult service.

Brothers and sisters, I am always grateful to God for all that He does, and I am also grateful to 
you for your faithfulness and fellowship in our ministry through your prayers and offerings.

With love in Christ,

Miguel and Norma Galecio

“Behold, God is mine helper: the Lord is with them that uphold my soul.” Psalm 54:4



A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARIES,

THE GALECIOS

International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717
Electronic Services Requested

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Galecio Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Galecio prayer letter” on the subject line.


